
Press Release, 20th March 2015

Station Area Neighbourhood Group (SANG)

We are very pleased to be able to announce that our new website is fully functioning and can be 
viewed at:

stationareagroup.weebly.com

The website provides information about the concerns of our group as well as a statement of our 
aims and values: essentially what we would like to see happen in the area.

The site also has a useful  ‘links’ page as well as one for ‘news and views’.

The group has been gathering a great deal of support in recent weeks from people who live and/or 
work in the area. Supporters of the group have  been active in both the Stakeholder and Business 

meetings that have taken place during the City Council’s ‘Station Approach’ consultations, as well 
as in meetings arranged for local residents.  

We have asked to be invited to take part in any future ‘steering group’ that might be set up to 

advise on the ‘development brief’ and we also look forward to being actively involved in  the 

‘Community Workshops’ that  Winchester City Council  have said will be taking place as part of the 
consultation process.

Anybody interested in finding out more about this group can email :

stationareagroup@gmail.com     or follow the link from our website.

Steve Harbourne
Station Area Neighbourhood Group

http://stationareagroup.weebly.com/
mailto:stationareagroup@gmail.com

